ICCR UNVEILS ITS SECOND EDITION OF 'INTERNATIONAL PERFORMING
ARTS WORKSHOP' ON RAMAYANA
IN BANGALORE AND VISAKHAPATNAM

The Indian Council for Cultural Relations (ICCR) unfolded its second edition of 'International
Performing Art Workshop' on Ramayana from 29th July to 5th August, under the banner of
“Connecting the world through Ramayana-2024", in Bangalore and Visakhapatnam.

The workshop featured an interaction of artistic finesse between Indian classical dancers and
musicians from the southern regions of India and performers from 'Surati for Performing Arts'
troupe in the United States of America. This collaboration wove together a matchless blend of
traditional and contemporary portrayals of the epic, Ramayana.

During the workshop, the Indian and American artists worked together to craft a joint production
that brought the history to life. This production was showcased in a series of performances in both
Bangalore and Visakhapatnam. The event highlighted the global appeal of the timeless tale and
also emphasized its role in binding us through the diverse cultures and regions.
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